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January 25, 2017 

VIA EMAIL & US MAIL 

Re: Docket No. 170018-SU - Application to transfer wastewater system and Certificate No. 
137-S in Brevard County from Colony Waste Services, LLC to Merritt Island Utility 
Company, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Deremer: 

Staff reviewed the draft notice provided prior to the application for transfer of the wastewater 
system and Certificate No. 137-S in Brevard County from Colony Waste Services, LLC to 
Merritt Island Utility Company, Inc. (MIU). To obtain Commission approval of its notice, MIU 
should make the fo llowing changes to its notice: 

l. Rule 25-30.030(4)(b), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), requires that the notice 
contain the name, address, telephone number, and, if avai lable, email address, and fax 
number of the app licant. Please amend the notice to include the email address and fax 
number of the applicant. 

2. Rule 25-30.030(4)(c), F.A.C., requires that the notice include the common name of 
developments served by the utility. Please amend the notice to include this information. 

3. Rule 25-30.030(4)(d), F.A.C., requires that the notice include the application docket 
number and title. Please amend the notice to contain this information, as provided in the 
subject line of this letter. 

4. Rule 25-30.030(4)(e), F.A.C., requires that the notice include the common reference of 
street nan1es bordering the area served by the utility, if applicable. Please amend the 
notice to include this statement. 
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Please make the changes noted in items 1 through 4 above and submit the corrected notice to: 

Ofiice of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Please reference Docket No. 1700 18-SU. Additionally, if MIU plans to publish a different, 
abbreviated, notice in a newspaper of general circulation in the proposed service area, as required 
by Rule 25-30.030(5)(c), F.A.C., please submit the notice to be published to the Office of 
Commission Clerk for staff approval prior to publication. If you have any questions, please 
contact me by telephone at (850) 413-6952, or by email at mwatts@psc.state.fl.us. 

MW:~ 

Sincerely, 

Melinda Watts 
Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 

cc: Office of the Corrunission Clerk (Docket No. 1700 18-SU) 
Mr. Troy Rendell (trendell@uswatercom.net) 




